
 
are being scheduled for Mother’s Day,  

May 13 and Father’s Day, June 17.  If you and your family would like to 

dedicate your child in one of the morning services, please email Lisa at 

lfair@hpbc.cc. Attendance at the upcoming Child Dedication Class on 

Sunday, April 29 at 10:10am will be required.  
 

We are currently in need of additional 

men who are willing to serve as ushers for one or two Sundays per month – 

particularly at the 8:45am Service. If you are willing to consider serving in this 

way, please use the Communication tab from this bulletin – check Worship 

Service Usher/Greeter.  We will be in contact with further information.  
 

Join other moms of preschool children as they meet for  

a light brunch and conversation along with Biblical instruction on subjects  

such as child-rearing, homemaking, and marriage. The next MOTS meeting  

will be this Thursday, April 19, meeting in Fellowship Hall from 9:15 -1:15am. 

Childcare is provided for ages 6 and under. Email mots.southfield@gmail.com 

for further information.   
 

Just a reminder that online contributions  

can be made either via our church website or by using your mobile device. 

Onetime, scheduled or recurring transactions are easy to set-up, and a 

secure, easy way to give. Many are taking advantage of this method for 

giving.  Find Push Pay on your App Store or go to www.hpbc.cc.  
 

Care Net Pregnancy Center Berkley/Detroit will hold  

their annual Walk for Life on Saturday, May 12 at Civic Center Park in Madison 

Heights.  Stay for a picnic afterwards and enjoy some kid-friendly fun - face 

painting, balloon animals, playground, games and more!  Plan to stop by the 

table in the Atrium Foyer next Sunday for more information or visit 

www.carenetberkleydetroit.org/events/walk-for-life.  

 

Fiscal Year-to-date Giving: $2,187,220 

Fiscal Year-to-date Budget: $2,166,800 

Surplus:                                   $20,420 

 

April 15, 2018 
 

Please indicate an area of ministry 

interest or share a prayer request. 

Place in offering plate or drop box as 

you leave the service this morning. 
  

NAME ____________________________ 

EMAIL ____________________________ 

Complete contact information on 

the reverse side of this tear-off. 
 

I would like to know more about  

how I can be involved/volunteer: 
 

Nursery, Early Childhood 

  □ Sun am  □ Wed pm 
 

Elementary Children 

  □ Sun am   □ Wed pm 

Awana  □ Sun pm 

□ Student Ministries 
 

Men’s Bible Study   

  □ Tues am   □ Wed pm 
 

Women’s Bible Study  

  □ Tues am  □ Wed pm 

□ Moms’ Care Group - Wed pm 

□ Worship Service Usher/Greeter 

□ Music & Worship Ministries  
 

How can we pray for you this week? 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

 

 

Our Global Missions Fest will take place on 

April 27-30, and will feature five from our missionary family, as well as a 

guest Sunday morning speaker, Marty Shaw from WorldVenture.  Ray 

Sidney and choir will be here for a Sunday night of Gospel music and 

worship - don’t miss out on this evening of praise! 
 

Pick up the descriptive brochure for schedule and information at the 

Missions table today, or visit our website at www.hpbc.cc.  

 

Secret Church is a global event that highlights Biblical teaching and 

prayer for the  persecuted church.  
 

This year Pastor David Platt will discuss the topic of Cults and Counterfeit 

Gospels, while we take time as a church to hear from missionaries joining 

us for our Global Missions Fest.  
 

The evening will be a fantastic time of growth and prayer. Cost is $10  

and snacks will be provided. Sign up online at www.hpbc.cc.  

More information is available at the Missions table in the Atrium Foyer. 

as they serve with SEND in Ukraine.  

The Rists thank you for praying, as Holly and Noah traveled to Budapest  

for some testing to help them better meet Noah's educational needs.   

It gave them a better picture of how to proceed for next year.  Holly 

spoke at their church’s wives group on April 12.  Ask the Lord for growth 

and encouragement for those who attended.  Andy will be team 

teaching Theology II at Kiev Theological Seminary with a Ukrainian brother, 

April 23-27.  Abigail has been accepted to serve with Royal Servants this 

summer in Costa Rica.  Pray as she builds her prayer and support team 

and for the Lord to teach, guide, and stretch her as she prepares.  

 

http://www.carenetberkleydetroit.org/events/walk-for-life
http://www.hpbc.cc
http://www.hpbc.cc


 

It is always a privilege to have visitors with us on Sunday morning. We 

would like to serve you with answers to questions you might have or with 

information you desire. Please visit our Welcome Center in the Atrium 

Foyer, check out our church website at www.hpbc.cc, or complete the 

Welcome tear-off and place in the offering plate or drop box.  

 

April 15, 2018 
 

If you are a guest today, we consider 

it a privilege to have visitors with us  

for Sunday morning worship. Would 

you be willing to provide us with  

more information about yourself? 
 

Please complete this form and drop  

In an offering plate or drop box as 

you leave the service this morning. 
 

Name ___________________________ 

Street ___________________________ 

City _____________________________ 

State _______ Zip _________________ 

Contact Phone __________________ 

Email ____________________________ 
 

□ Single  □ Single again   □ Married    
 

□ Widowed 
 

Age: □ 18-29  □ 30-39  □ 40-49   
         

         □ 50-59  □ 60-69  □ 70+ 
 

Service Attended: □ 8:45  □ 11:15 
 

□ Guest  □ Regularly attend 
 

□ Member 
 

How did you hear about us? 

____________________________________ 
 

I am interested in more information:  
 

 □ Church Membership 

 □ Children’s Ministry 

 □ Student Ministry 

 □ Adult Middle Hour Ministries 

 □ Men’s Bible Studies 

 □ Women’s Bible Studies 

 □ Southfield Christian School 

 □ Desire a Pastoral Contact 
 

www.hpbc.cc  

Email: info@hpbc.cc 

248.357.5464 

 

 

 on our church website 

at: www.hpbc.cc/about-us/our-staff. Click on pictures for biographical  

as well as email contact information.  

 

 

Christian Norman 

Ministry Associate 
 

Sue Reddypogu 

Elementary Children 
 

Brent Slater 

Senior Pastor 
 

Jimmy Smith 

Discipleship 

 

 

Sue Hoffenbacher 

SCS Superintendent 
 

Adam Holcomb 

Worship & Music 
 

John Koenke 

Shepherding  
 

Scott Kowalski 

Business Manager 

 

Nancy Baughman 

Early Childhood 
 

Dave Borror 

Ministry Administration 
 

Jeremy Einem 

High School 
 

Kenneth Gabbert 

Middle School 

Brethren We Have Met to Worship 

Great is Thy Faithfulness 

Blessed Assurance 

Testimony: Megan Gabbert 

Choir: The Pure in Heart 

All I Have is Christ 

Message 

Wonderful Words of Life 

He is Our God 

How Great 

Holy, Holy, Holy 

Testimony: Megan Gabbert 

Raised to Life 

Message 

More Like Jesus 

Awana - 6:00pm 

Love & Respect Life Group - 6:00pm 

The Evidence of God - 6:15pm 

  

Men’s Bible Study - 6:30am 

Women in the Word - 9:30am 

 

 Women in Prayer - 10:00am   

 Nursery / Scooters    Prime Time Boys / Pioneer Girls

 Herd Middle School     Crash High School   

 Women in the Word   Men’s Bible Study  

 Mom’s Care    Oasis Scripture & Prayer                        

 

MOTS - Moms of Tots - 9:15am 

Chancel Choir Rehearsal - 6:30pm 

Message: Pray for One Another - James 5:16 

Jimmy Smith 

Every Sunday beginning at 10:10am we offer a wide range of life related 

Bible studies for every age group which provide great opportunities to 

connect with others and to grow as a follower of Jesus.  Stop by our 

Welcome Center in the Atrium Foyer, we’ll help you with further information.  

http://www.hpbc.cc/about-us/our-staff

